From: sierraparkservices@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: SPSC Road Condition Update 3-22-18
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 9:45:35 PM
Hello,

This has been another busy week in the Park and we wanted to provide you with a road
conditions update.

There have been heavy rains for the past two days and it has been fairly warm. The rain
washed the snow off the roads and they are currently clear. There are still berms along the
side of the road.

This storm has brought high winds and thunder and lighting into the Park. There are currently
no power outages but we have found that cell phone service seems to be affected. People who
typically receive cell phone service there are not having consistent service.

We are expecting snow to return to the Park tomorrow night and it should snow through
Sunday. We have drivers ready to run the plow and we will do the best we can at keeping the
roads clear. We cannot guarantee the roads will remain snow free and so you should plan
accordingly.

Please do not park on the roads as we cannot have cars blocking the roads from the snow
plow.

If you choose to come up you might want to check the highway road conditions before you
come as there have been preliminary reports of road problems connected to the rain in the
foothills.

Have a safe and enjoyable weekend.

Wanda
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